Central School will be hosting Screen Free Week during the week of April 17 - 22, 2017.  During Screen Free Week, there are a number of after-school events, which are described in the Screen Free Week 2016 Activity Guide.  As you will see, some are scheduled to take place in Central School, while others are scheduled to take place at other locations, such as the Riverside Arts Center or the Big Ball Park.  Please sign your child up for these events through the sign-up genius link.  Space is limited and the events are first come first serve.  
One event that is open to the whole school is a performance by Flipside Academy, which will take place on Monday April 17th in the auditorium. It will be a high flying, high energy performance and will include an encouraging talk by the Flipside Acrobats coach, Paul Canada. You won’t want to miss this!  In order for your child to attend, the permission slip below must be completed.  You are responsible for ensuring that your child is picked up after the event or otherwise gets home by his or herself.  Please have your child turn in the permission slip below to their teacher or the school office by Monday morning, April 17.  No student will be admitted to attend unless we have a signed permission slip on hand.  If you have any questions please feel free to reach out to Dana Tomas at danactomas@hotmail.com. 
Thanks!
 ----------------------------------------------------------------------
I give permission for ___________________________ to attend the Flipside Performance on April 17th from 3:15 - 4:00 pm.  In case of an emergency I can be contacted at: 
( ____ ) _____-_______
___ My student will walk or bike home afterwards. ___ My student will be picked up via car in front of Central School. 

Signature:_____________________________________
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